
ELDERLY ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

The October 14th, 2014 1:30pm meeting of the Elderly Advisory Committee was 

cancelled.  

At the time of this scheduled meeting, there was no Senior Center Director. The 

Senior Center Director is also the Municipal Agent/Chairman of the Elderly 

Advisory Committee. Since there was no Chairman, the cancellation notice was 

not posted. 

 


